
All Saints Catholic Church 



 
All Saints’ Parish Committees  

 

Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……....….609-439-6134 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan….…...704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd…………..……...222-0118 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully..………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel . .831-8247 
Children’s Choir ……………………………………… 
Choir (Saturday), Kaye Lewis……..……….831-1983 
Choir (Sunday), Cecilia Carlson………..….389-3233 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ........................ 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen, Rich and Sue Kruger………...847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ........ 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Liaison, Mary Cussen……..…..803-675-8258 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp .......................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ........................ 831-8549 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa...704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth ........................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista.............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 

  Youth Ministry/ 
Young Adult,  Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

The flowers on the altar this  
weekend were donated by 

Charlotte Swartz 

The Week Ahead 
Saturday 9/9, St. Peter Claver, Priest 
1:00 pm Clair Baptism 
3:15 pm RCIA 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm Rosary  
5:00 pm Mass + Pro Populo 
Oratorian Seminarians-physical collection 

St. Anne - “Faith in the Future” Board Fundraiser 
STEWARDSHIP FAIR 
Sunday 9/10, Twentieth-Third Sunday in  
  Ordinary Time 
8:00 am Mass + Betty Shadely 
9:30 am Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass + Mary Cullon 
Oratorian Seminarians-physical collection 

St. Anne - “Faith in the Future” Board Fundraiser 
STEWARDSHIP FAIR 
Monday 9/11, Weekday 
6:00 pm Girl Scouts 
6:00 pm Potluck Dinner 
7:00 pm Adoration  
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:30 pm  Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 9/12, Weekday 
11:30 am Senior Lunch 
7:00 pm Knights of Columbus  
Wednesday 9/13, St. John Chrysostom, Bishop,  
  Doctor 
9:30 am Mass + Mark Matthews 
10:00 am Ranger Rosary 
3:30 pm Girl Scouts 
5:00 pm  Fatima Rosary 
Thursday 9/14, The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
9:30 am Mass + Robert Herbert 
10:00 am  Bible Study 
3:30 pm Choir Practice 
6:30 pm  Cub Scouts 
6:30—8:00 pm   HS Discipleship Group  
Friday 9/15, Our Lady of Sorrows 
9:30 am Mass + Jack Allen 
7:00 pm MS Youth Group 
Saturday 9/16, Saint Cornelius, Pope, and 
  Saint Cyprian, Bishop, Martyrs 
1:00 pm—4:00 pm Deanery Meeting 
3:15 pm RCIA 
3:30 pm Prayer Shawl 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm Rosary  
5:00 pm Mass + Nancy Usher 

The Week Ahead 
Sunday 9/17, Twentieth-Fourth Sunday in  
  Ordinary Time 
8:00 am Mass + Tom Blomstrom 
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:30 am Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
6:30 pm Faith Formation 



This weekend is the Stewardship Fair. 
This weekend is Commitment Weekend. 
Have you decided what Ministry you will commit to for 
the coming year? Come to the Stewardship Fair in the 
Parish Life Center, enjoy some light refreshments, talk 
to the leaders of the current Ministries and make a 
decision.  Drop your Commitment 
cards in the collection baskets, or 
in the boxes in the gathering space 
and PLC.  

Ministry Handbook 

Celebrating the100th Anniversary of  
Our Lady’s Apparitions at  

Fatima 1917-2017 
 

September 13th marks the 100th  
anniversary of the 5th apparition of  

Our Lady at Fatima. 
 

Our Lady said: “say the rosary everyday to  
obtain peace in the world”.  The Legion of Mary and the 
Knights of Columbus will be leading a “scriptural rosary” 
on Wednesday, September 13th at 5:00 pm inside the 
church. Pilgrims from all over the world will be gathering 
and celebrating this centennial event in praying the rosary 
to honor Our Lady. 
Peter Dell'Accio from the Knights of Columbus will be 
sharing his book: The Rosary-The Hard Way: Growing 
in Love, Devotion, and Holiness. Come join The Legion 
of Mary and the Knights of Columbus in praying the  
rosary as we honor the wishes of Our Lady of Fatima by 
praying the rosary for peace in the world. We are  
inviting everyone and their families to come join us in 
prayer. 
Blessed Pope Pius IX once said, "Give me an army  
praying the Rosary and I will conquer the world!” 

The Women’s Organization will begin taking  
orders for APPLE PIES at the Stewardship Fair,  
this weekend.  Order forms will be available at the 
ASWO table.  Make checks out to ASWO for $15 
per pie.  Please join us in our annual  
fundraiser that helps support The Oratory. The 
deadline for orders is October 13th.  Contact 
Carol Lintner at  
carollintner@gmail.com or  
803-675-7564 with questions. 

 
Coats For Kids 

 
 

During the 3 weekends of 24 September and 1 & 8  
October the All Saints Knights of Columbus and the  
Respect for Life Ministry will hold their Coats for Kids 
program.  This program provides warm winter coats to 
children in need.  The Coats for Kids program started in 
2009 to help families with children who live in colder 
climates who have been impacted by the economy.  In 
Lake Wylie, we are fortunate to have a mild climate but 
there is a cold winter here and many children go without 
coats during the winter.  Last year, we gave away over 
200 new coats to Clover area students and the Palmetto 
Pregnancy Center thanks to the generosity of the  
members of All Saints Parish.  Sample coats will be on 
display before and after the weekend Masses.  Checks 
may be made out to “Knights of Columbus 
Council 14475”.  For more information please contact 
Terry Rapp at 803-280-4389.  

It's time to put on our aprons and chef hats. The 
ASWO will be presenting the first Bake Sale of 
the Season the weekend of September 24th and 
25th after all Masses. Our Back to School Bake 
Sale will benefit The Children's Attention Home. 
There will be donation jars on the Bake Sale  
tables. All parishioners are invited to 
bake their specialty and bring it to the 
main kitchen on Saturday after 3:00pm. 
Packaging will be available. Please be 
generous for this very worthwhile cause.
     Jeannette Altenburg 

Helena McNiece 
Tena Bougor 

Mega Yard Sale at St. Mary Catholic Church in 
Rock Hill, SC on Saturday, September 23, 2017 
from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.  Tables are available for 
$10. Contact Gwen Finley at 803-322-3344. 

 
Oktoberfest Party 

 
On Saturday, 14 October 2017, from 6:15 pm to  
9:30 pm, the All Saints Council of the K of C is  
sponsoring the 2nd annual  parish Oktoberfest Party.  
There will be German foods and desserts, beer and wine, 
live music and dancing.  There will be a silent auction and 
prizes for the best Oktoberfest attire.  Tickets will be on 
sale after all Masses starting the weekend of 23-24  
September.  Ticket prices are $20 per person; children 6 
and under are free.  Seating is limited and last year tickets 
sold out quickly.  Buy your tickets soon!!!  Break out 
your dirndls and lederhosen and join in the fun!  Prosit!   



UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
September 23-24    All Saints Charities-physical  
                                 collection 
September 30-        Friends of the Oratory/ Building 
October 1        Fund-physical collections 
October7-8        All Saints Charities-physical  
         collection 
October 14-15        Open 

Collection for the 9/3/2017 Weekend 

Offertory........................…..………….…..…$9,914.72 
Friends of the Oratory…....…..….…….....….$2,274.28 
All Saints Charities…...….....….............……….$95.00 
Building Fund...............…….....….……........$2,103.29 
Votive Candles….......…………......…….……...$71.00 
Faith Formation……....……….…………….$1,720.00 
Holy Ground…...…..…...…..…………...……….$5.00 
Families in Need…..………………………..…$100.00 
Saints Alive……....……………………………$745.00 
Hurricane Harvey……………………………….$55.00 
Oratorian Seminarians...………………………..$81.00 

 
Adults:  780     Children:  121 

Total Attendance: 901 

OPEN WEEKDENDS 
          October 14-15  October28-29 
          November 25-26              December 23-24 
          December 30-31 

The Rock Hill Deanery will be meeting at All Saints in the PLC on 
September 16th at 1:00 pm. A covered dish lunch will be served 
at a cost of $7.00 for members. A $5.00 donation for the lunch or 
a covered dish will be helpful. The All Saints Women's  
organization will be hosting this meeting on the Dangers and 
Prevalence of Human Trafficking. We will have a program  
presented by Lily Pad Haven at 2:15 pm. All parishioners are  
encouraged to attend, especially our teens. Our young ladies and 
men are the targets of these predators. The Charlotte area ranks 
in the top 10 areas in the country facing this tragic problem. 
Please pray to St. Josephine Bahkita to protect the victims. 
We have been asked to bring a small gift for those who have been 
rescued. We are collecting full size toiletries, craft items, comfort 
items and stamps. There will be a box for donations if you are  
unable to attend. A full list of items is available on the Lily Pad 
Haven website. Please be generous. The victims are rescued with 
nothing more than the clothes on their back.   
PLEASE RSVP TO: 
Jeannette Altenburg  803-746-5464 
Rock Hill Deanery President 

It is more than a 5K 
It is a RACE to support our students! 
When: September 16th, 8AM 
Location:  St. Anne School, 1698 Bird Street, 
Rock Hill SC 
Grab your gym shoes, your friends and family and join us for 
a morning of friendship and fellowship where we will come to 
together to support our students. All proceeds from this event 
will help families with tuition assistance, support STEM  
education, and Technology advancement.   
All Saints’ Parishioners get 10% off by using the coupon code: 
ALLSAINTS 
Register Today at:  https://runsignup.com/Race/SC/
RockHill/StAnneSchool5kNunRun  

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- Warn the wicked, trying to turn 
them from their ways (Ezekiel 33:7-9). 
Psalm -- If today you hear his voice, harden not 
your hearts (Psalm 95). 
Second Reading -- Owe nothing to anyone, except 
mutual love (Romans 13:8-10). 
Gospel -- If two agree about  
anything for which they pray, it 
shall be granted to them  
(Matthew 18:15-20).  

Online Giving for August 

Offertory.........................…..………….…....$8,632.00 
Friends of the Oratory……..….…….....….….$678.00 
All Saints Charities.…..….....…...........……….$38200 
Building Fund...........…….....….……..…........$495.00 
Saints Alive...……..………….…………….$1,595.00 
Infirm Priests……………………………..…..$100.00 
Holy Ground..…………………………….……$35.00 
All Souls....…...………………………………..$53.00 

Just a reminder...both the Deacons assigned to  
All Saints Parish are available to baptize and 
witness marriages at All Saints. 

All parishioners are invited to join our Youth 
Groups on September 11 from 6-8 pm for a    
potluck followed by Adoration and Benediction 
of the Blessed Sacrament with a talk from        
Fr. Agustin. Bring a covered dish to share for 
dinner and join us in the PLC at 6 pm before  
going to Adoration beginning at 7 pm. For 
questions or an RSVP of what you're bringing, 
please contact Julie Hall at                               
allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com. This is a great 
way to spend an evening with the whole family!  



SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked regularly. 

It’s time to welcome you to the new 
season of Adult Fellowship  
Luncheons (55 years and up)! We 
hope you had a wonderful summer.  
We will kick off our first meeting with 
our traditional lasagna luncheon 
from Villa Roma compliments of  
Fr. Agustin.  We will also have a 
presentation by author Alicia Gilewicz 

discussing her book “Frozen Footprints” describing 
her experiences as a survivor of the Siberian  
slave-labor camps in which she was interred from 
ages 7 through 15.  A once in a lifetime opportunity 
to hear her inspiring story of the fight against  
oppression and spreading the message of freedom to 
every corner of the world! The luncheon is  
complimentary, but reservations ARE A MUST! Sign 
up will be after all Masses on the weekend of  
September 9-10. 
DATE: Tuesday, September12   TIME: 11:30 am 
PLACE: Parish Life Center 

WHAT IS THE FAITH IN  
THE FUTURE FUND? 

The faith in the Future Fund was presented to 
St. Anne School as a gift from the 8th Grade class of 
2015.  This dynamic group of students decided to leave 
more than just a gift—they wanted to leave a legacy.  It 
is with love and gratitude that they looked back on their 
time at St. Anne and decided to take steps to offer the 
same  experience to others.  As potential members of the     
inaugural St. Anne Catholic High School, they wanted to 
offer a meaningful gift to show that they have complete 
and total faith in the future of St. Anne School.  
A board will be set up with donation cards ranging from 
$1 -$144; we ask that you select an amount that fits your 
budget and take the card with your desired donation.   
St. Anne School representatives will stand by the board 
and answer any questions you may have about the  
fundraiser. 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-6042 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M-F) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

GriefShare is a grief recovery support 
group where you can find healing for 
the hurt of losing a loved one.  It will 

be held Friday mornings beginning September 
15th from 10am-12pm at All Saints Catholic 
Church in St. Peter’s room.   
Contact:  Charlene Horgan at 704-517-9193. 

The August Mass stipends went to  
Assumption College for Sisters. 

Father Agustin Guzman, C.O. 


